
Our Learning 
Week 3 commencing 18.09.2023 

 
 

English: In English this week, we have been innovating our instructions for how to wash something other 

than a woolly mammoth.  

Maths: In Maths, we have been creating fact families of addition and subtraction number sentences, and 

adding 1s, 10s and 100s. 

Topic: In history, we investigated how homes changed over the three periods of the Stone Age 

(Paleolithic, Mesolithic and Neolithic). 

Additional Notes or Information for the week 

 This week we took the children to the school library to pick out a ‘family reader’ – this does not need 

to be within your child’s phonic ability/reading level, it is a book to enjoy together at home.  

 It is the children’s responsibility to look after their reading wallet, reading record and phonic reader’ 

book. These should be brought into school every day.  

 Children are allowed to change their own ‘phonic reader’ from the book boxes, they just need to let us 

know when they need to change it.  

 Children are also allowed to bring in their own chapter book from home if they have something they 

are particularly enjoying reading.  

Termly Spellings 

In class each term, we have been focusing on some key spellings. These spellings come from the National 

Curriculum Statutory word-lists for years 3 and 4. Please revise these spellings with your child at home 

e.g. in the car, when cooking dinner etc… and practice putting these words into sentences.  

actual learn group heard  

arrive circle often build 

 

Challenge: Create a crossword using as many of the words that you can. 

English: Next week, we will be inventing our own instructions for doing anything (not restricted to 

washing something!)  

Maths: Next week, we will be learning how to use column addition with and without re-naming. 

Topic: Next week in history, we will be learning about the transition from the Stone Age into the Bronze 

Age. 

Year 3 Challenge 

Answer to last week’s challenge: A river 

 

Homework 

This week’s homework is a history research task. Due: Thursday 28th September 

We have printed a copy and put it in your homework folder, and it is also available on the school website. 

 

 

 

 

This week in Year 3: 

  

  

  

 

  

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

The more you have of it, the less you see. What is it? 



 


